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Founded 1992    

 
December 13, 2022  
 
South Florida SPCA 
 
Dear Animal Lovers 
 
As supporters and animal lovers of South Florida SPCA, we want you to be 
the first to know about a very special Anniversary Fundraiser, celebrating 
30 years of South Florida SPCA in Miami-Dade. Touching many animals 
and human hearts South Florida SPCA ‘s Hearts & Hoofbeats will 
recognize a momentous milestone for the SFSPCA celebrating 30 
continuous years of operations rescuing, rehabilitating, retraining, and 
rehoming horses and other animals.  
 
Hearts & Hoofbeats will take place on Friday, February 10, 2023, 6-8 PM in 
the Leku Magic Garden at the Rubell Museum and promises to be a 
celebratory cocktail in a magical garden featuring a unique auction, pre-
Valentine’s Day love and goodness, and much more! We will honor 
Commissioner Sally Heyman for her extraordinary commitment to being a 
champion for animals. South Florida SPCA is the last line of defense for 
abused and abandoned horses and livestock, it’s the only thing standing 
between them and starvation, death and even slaughter, and proceeds 
raised from the event will support this very important mission.  
 
We encourage you to entice your favorite partner and friends for a night 
under the stars and would like to invite you to join the Host Committee by 
committing to four tickets at $150 for a total of $600, or to consider 
becoming a sponsor. Please see the attached event details with 
information on how you can secure your tickets and levels of participation.  
 
We hope you will join us! Should you have any questions, please call Chris 
Septer at 305.796.9107 or email chris@helpthehorses.org   
 
With thanks and warmly, 
 

 
David E Bialski, DVM    Nicole Trujillo 
President     Event Chair & Board Member  
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